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DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. Stanton's Statement 

November 2014 Employment Situation

“In November, South Carolina employers added 14,200 additional jobs to their payrolls,
breaking the all-time record set in January 2008. Furthermore, there are a record number of
people working in the labor force. This type of record-setting employment growth, along with
labor force expansion, points to continued economic prosperity as the year winds down, and we 
look forward to 2015.”
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